
 

September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

I would like to extend a very warm welcome to all of you. My colleagues, our students and I 

are delighted that you have taken the time to visit Range High School. 
 

 

As many of you will know, this school has a long and proud history of serving Formby and the 

wider community. Throughout this time, the school has had many accolades and has been 

instrumental in helping countless young people to go on and achieve great things in their lives. 

We have an excellent record when it comes to examination success for students of all abilities 

and that record continues to improve with our 2022 cohort having secured extremely strong 

results at A-Level, BTec and at GCSE! 

 

Range, however, is about much more than examinations. We encourage all of our students to 

take part in a lively and varied enrichment programme including Performing Arts and Dance, 

the Duke of Edinburgh Awards, World Challenge as well as a wide array of sporting activities. 

Many of our staff run trips and visits both at home and abroad to enhance your child’s learning 

experience outside of the classroom. Please take the time during your visit to ask our older 

students about their experiences, they really are the people with the inside knowledge! The 

staff will of course have lots of information to share with you as you meet them in their 

departments. Obviously the pandemic has had an impact on our extracurricular offer over the 

last three years. This is something we are now refreshing and renewing and we look forward 

to our students enjoying a full offer once again. 

 

I am determined, as are all the staff, to ensure that Range offers the very best education 

possible to your child. We aim to place the ‘individual’ at the heart of what we do so that 

everyone can achieve to the very best of their ability. We are excited at the prospect of 

educating your child and to building relationships with you that will last for many years. 

 

I do hope you enjoy your visit with us, please feel free to ask any questions. I appreciate that 

deciding where to send your child for secondary education is a big moment in your family life.  

 

I hope we can assure you that Range High is the school where we will do our very best for 

your child, that it is a place where they can flourish. I look forward to meeting you.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M McGarry 

Headteacher 


